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Raidinghi College's walls vibrated with vibrant life as the Microbiology department transformed 
them into a canvas for awareness. "Antimicrobial Awareness Week" blossomed on the bare brick, 
each stroke of paint echoing the fight against antibiotic resistance. Germs morphed into colorful 
monsters,  defeated  by  tiny  superhero  antibiotics.  Slogans  splashed  across  the  wall,  urging 
responsible  antibiotic  use.  This  wasn't  just  art;  it  was a  public  health  lesson,  a  visual  plea for 
antimicrobial  stewardship.  Students  stopped,  intrigued,  their  eyes  drawn  to  the  vibrant  battle 
playing out before them. This painted wall wasn't just a college decoration; it was a conversation 
starter, a silent teacher reminding everyone of the precious resource we must protect: the efficacy of  
life-saving  medicines.  Through  their  artistic  activism,  the  Microbiology  department  had 
transformed the college into a vibrant platform for change, urging everyone to fight the silent war 
against superbugs, one brushstroke at a time.


